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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

August 1, 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR: L. B. Scattolini, Public Document Room, SECY

FROM: R. Lobel, Safety Program Evaluation Branch, DST
SUBJECT: REPORT FOR PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

Enclosed is a copy of a report which is a reference in a future NUREG report.
Please include this report in the NRC PDR and provide a citation to which we
can make reference.

The enclosed report is: W. J. Bailey, "fFuel Failures in Commercial Nuclear
Power Reactors.” This study was performed by Battelile Pacific Northwest Labora-
taries for Quality Assurance Branch, Directorate of Licensing, US AEC, under
cantract AT (45-1)-1830. This report will serve as Reference 3 to NUREG/CR-
1320 (PNL 3325), "Assessment of Current Onsite Inspection Techniques for | ight
Water Reactor Fuel Systems."
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R. Lobel

Safety Program Evaluation 8ranch
Division of Safety Technology

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: R. Aragon

R. Meyer
F. Coffman
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